HARVARD LAW SCHOOL

CAMBRIDGYE - MASSACHUSETTS - 02188

VICE-DEAN

Telephcne: (617) 495-4620
Fax: (617) 495-5115

April 4th, 1990

Ms. Rosemarie D. Lyon
Council for International
Exchange of Scholars

3400 International Drive
N.W., Suite M-500
Washington, D.C. 20008-3097

Dear Ms. Lyon:

I am writing to support Professor Carlos Aparicio’s re-
quest for an extension of his Fulbright fellowship.

Professor Aparicio and I have had several discussions
relating to his research and the connections between law and
economic, social and political development. The work that
he is doing is extremely important and creative and he has
applied himself assiduously to his research. He is at a
point in his work where an additional two months would be
extremely valuable and I hope very much that an extension
can be granted. His work could have an important impact in
Uruguay, both in the way law is thought about and in getting
others to see the important linkages between law and devel-
opment.

Professor Aparicic will need the same monthly funding
that he had in the first part of his stay here.

Sincerely,

David Smith
Vice Dean



